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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1295 modifies the calculation for the Family Support Program for children with severe 

developmental disabilities. This change will result in an additional cost of $837,000 in federal 

funding with no needed state dollars. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Department of Human Services 


